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At the annual members meeting in January, there will be an election to fill three seats.  The current 
seats up for election belong to John Lines, Dave Cabell and Patty Stanton.   John and Dave are running 
along with four other well qualified members.  Patty has decided that she is not going to run for another 
term.   I encourage all members to sign up for electronic voting.  If you sign up for electronic voting, the 
association doesn’t have to mail you the paperwork, thus saving all of us money.  This is your community 
so please vote. 

As mentioned earlier Patty Stanton is not running for re-election. I want to thank Patty for her volunteer 
service to this community. She has worked very hard to make this a better and more enjoyable place. 
She led or was instrumental to so many projects such as the fire pit, bricks, furniture both inside and 
out. Really too many to name. When you see her please thank her. 


